
  
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

By Mike Fitzgerald 
 

I hope everyone is having a nice Easter celebrating with family and 
friends!  It is a beautiful day.  

  

What a great night we had last Monday night.   
We gave $25,000 away to 17 charities in the community!   
Great job to all who participated in our 2nd annual fund raiser Lake 
Norman Men That Cook and we can’t wait for next year. 

  

No meeting this Monday.  Have a great week everyone! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday 
from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com 
 
Website: https://huntersville-happy-
hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 

April 15 – Chef’s & Non-Profits Awards 
April 22 – No Meeting – Easter Monday 
April 29 – Shelly Henderson 
May 6    –  
May 11  – Pottstown Huntersville Clean Up 
May 13  –  
May 18  – District Duck Race to End Polio 
May 20  – Club Planning Meeting 
May 27  – No Meeting – Memorial Day 
June 1-5  International Convention  

 in Hamburg, Germany 
June 3  – Nancy Ruppert 
June 10 – Michael Sass 
June 16 – 5 Year Anniversary!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rick Zoerb’s Keffer Kia team 
and their charity The 
Huntersville Police Department 
Emergency Fund received the 
most votes.  
 

Row Boat Dock & Dredge team 
and their charity Our Towns 
Habitat for Humanity received 
the most judges’ votes. 
 

Huntersville Elementary with a 
matching grant of $5,000 
received $10,000 through our 
fundraiser. 

https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=16317+Statesville+Rd+%0D+*Huntersville,+NC+28078*&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(704)%20906-8136
mailto:wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com


  

Club Officers 
 

Mike Fitzgerald  
President 
 
 
Mark Kincer 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 
Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

Paul DeBellis  
Club Membership  

  

 
Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 

Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 
Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 
 
 
Eileen Solomon 
Public Relations 
 
 
 

 
 

Awards Night – Monday April 15 
Lake Norman Men That Cook  
Everybody was a winner tonight.  
The cooks, the charities and the community! 



 

Community Service 
 
Mark Kincer 
Community Service Chair 
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 
Rick Zoerb 
Community - Police  
 

International Service 
 
Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 
Deborah Wilhelm  
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 
Erin Lyons  
Elementary Schools 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 
Jeffrey Stern 
Early Education 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davis  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

 

Past Presidents 

Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018 
 
Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 
Michael Dane 
2015-2016 
 
Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 
 

Huntersville Happy Hour Rotary 

Chartered on June 16, 2014 

 

Club Service 
Happy Birthday 
April 1 – Paul DeBellis 
April 12 – Peter Capponi 
April 29 – Debbie Jackson 
 

Happy Anniversary 
April 23 – Rick & Natalie Zoerb 
 

Happy Club Member Anniversary 
April 20 – Fred Whaples – 4 years 
 
 

Saturday May 18 – Rotary Duck Race to End Polio  
In partnership with 58 Rotary Clubs in District 7680 
Where: Tailrace Marina from 2 pm until 5 pm 
Who:    You, your family, your friends, kids and grandkids, your church group, your neighbors. 
Why:    To race 5,000 plastic ducks to raise funds to End Polio Now 
What:   You have a chance to win a new car! $2,500 price for the fastest duck over the finish line. 
Tickets are $10 each and you have a chance to win many more prizes. There will be food, music, 
games, kayaks and paddle boards available, in water boat show and much more. 
To get your tickets:  www.rotaryduckrace.org 

 

 

 

Club Service 
RLI Graduate 
Cori Stuart graduated in the Rotary 
Leadership Institute!  

 

Club Service 
Distinguished Rotarian 
Peter Capponi receives the distinguished 
Rotarian award from president Mike. 

 

http://www.rotaryduckrace.org/

